
 
 

Dear Owner or Manager: 

Like many other organizations, not-for-profits like The Center for Gifted have been hit hard these past five 
months. The few summer programs that we were able to offer have been on a very limited scale. 

Now, after 37 years of operation in the Chicagoland area, we have to fundraise. Our first seasonal online 
fundraisers will be held online in October 2020 and February 2021. The money raised will be used for operating 
expenses and to provide scholarships to students for our fabulous hands-on, in-person programs. 

Please consider (1) donating an item to the auction: (2) making a monetary donation.  
 
To arrange pick-up of a donation, please contact me. To make a monetary donation, you may send a check to 
either address below, or send from your PayPal account to centerforgifted255@gmail.com 
 
To help us thank donors, please provide us with a high resolution logo or a business card. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
 
 

Sincerely, 

Vickie Kiamco worl call 847-902-0188  vkiamco@gmail.com 
Program Coordinator 
Midwest Torrance Center for Creativity/The Center for Gifted 
www.thecenterforgifted.org 
 
533 W North Ave. Suite 30 Elmhurst, Il 60126 
1926 Waukegan Ave, Suite 2, Glenview IL 60025 

http://www.thecenterforgifted.org/

